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Notice on Robocare plan acknowledged eligible for Oita prefecture’s  

“regional resource utilized service creation support program” 

 

    This is a notice that a business plan made by CYBERDYNE, INC. (“the company”) s’ 

consolidated subsidiary, Oita Robocare Center (“the subsidiary”) was acknowledged as eligible for 

“regional resource utilized service creation support program for the 17th term” by its sponsor, the 

Public Interest Incorporated Foundation Oita Prefecture Industrial Creation Organization. The 

company and the subsidiary have decided to submit an application for a grant related to the program 

according to the following details. 

 

1 .  Purpose of the support program 

“regional resource utilized service creation support program” hosted by the  

Public Interest Incorporated Foundation Oita Prefecture Industrial Creation 

Organization aims to support the business of small to medium sized enterprises in Oita, 

which uses regional resources to create new services as well as market expansion in 

order to increase those companies’ income and to revitalize the regional economy  

 

2 .  Acknowledged business 

(1) Name of the business plan 

Plan to construct business scheme and to develop the market of “HAL FIT Tourism” 

program; Long- stay type program which combines HAL FIT training with Onsen  

(hot springs) aimed for both domestic and foreign customers. 

Company: CYBERDYNE, INC. 

Name of 
Representative: 

Yoshiyuki Sankai,  
President and CEO 

Code: 7779 (Mothers Section of the 
Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Contact: Shinji Uga, Director and CFO 
(Tel. +81-29-869-9981) 



(2) Period of the business 

Within 2 years counting from the date of approval.  

(3) Amount of grant  

Applied amount: 5,490,000 JPY 

 

3.   Amount of grant and payment date 

Amount of grant provided by regional resource utilized service creation 

support program will be finalized after the inspection. Therefore information about the 

amount of grant as well as the payment date cannot be stated at this point  

 

4.   Outlook 

Although the income related to this subsequent event was not included in the business 

forecast of the financial year ending March 31, 2016, the effect of the new grant income 

(non-operating income) on the business forecast will be examined. The company will 

notify if there is a need of correction. 

 


